
Missing  woman  –  body
discovered

Police Scotland has announced that
sadly  around  11am  on  Wednesday  7
February 2024, a woman’s body was
recovered from the sea at Gullane,
East Lothian.
A formal identification has been carried out and the woman has
been  identified  as  50-year-old  Alison  Campbell  who  was
reported missing from Edinburgh yesterday Tuesday, 6 February,
2024.

Police say there are no suspicious circumstances surrounding
the death and a report will be submitted to the Procurator
Fiscal.
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